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August	30th	2017	
Centre	Stage	–	Small	Group	Singing	Classes	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Students,	
	
Due	to	unexpectedly	being	down	several	teachers	at	the	beginning	of	term	(please	see	separate	
communication	doc)		and	all	the	timetable	and	teacher	changes	we	have	had	to	make	for	covering	
classes	–	we	have	decided	that	we	are	going	to	put	our	small	group	singing	classes	on	hold	till	things	
settle	down	again,	so	we	can	start	properly	without	any	cover	and	changes.	
	
We	will	pro	rata	your	fees	to	start	once	classes	properly	begin	again	–	and	we	do	apologise	for	any	
disappointment		this	may	cause,	for	those	wanting	to	get	back	in	to	their	singing	after	the	long	
summer	break!	☺	
	
This	will	only	effect	the	following	classes:	
	
Wednesday	5pm	Class	–	East	Coast	
Wednesday	6pm	Class	–	East	Coast	
	
Saturday	2pm	Class	
Saturday	3pm	Class	
Saturday	4pm	Class	
Saturday	5pm	Class	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
Ali	&	Pete		
And	The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	
	


